Board of Directors
Bruce E. Dandy, President
Robert Eranio, Vice President
Daniel C. Naumann, Secretary/Treasurer
Sheldon G. Berger
Lynn Maulhardt
Roger E. Orr
F.W. Richardson



Legal Counsel Anthony H. Trembley

General Manager Dana L. Wisehart

## UNITED WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

"Conserving Water Since 1927"

August 21, 2008

Troy Emery, President R.T.D. Enterprises, Inc. 196 Old Point Avenue Madison, ME 04950

Dear Mr. Emery:

It has been a pleasure to work with you and your staff while accomplishing four successful cover and liner projects, in which your staff has installed over one million square foot of Hypalon, Polypropylene and HDPE material. Your experienced staff completed all our projects in strict conformance to our specifications that were written by some of the pioneers (Way, Gerber & etc.) in the membrane industry.

Again it was a pleasure doing business with you over the years and your company will always be on our list when it comes to floating cover and liner work.

Sincerely,

Craig Morgan, P.E.

Associate Civil Engineer

United Water Conservation District